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5. T119 Review of Licensing 
Fees 

To consider the 
statutory licence fees 
required to be 
charged and 
proposed 
discretionary fees. 

It was resolved: 
  
(i) That the statutory fees that East Cambridgeshire 

District Council was required to charge in respect 
of the specified licences under the Licensing Act 
2003 and the Gambling Act 2005 as set out in 
Appendix 1 and Appendix 2, be0 noted and that 
these fees (or if subject to statutory amendment, 
the relevant amended fees) be implemented on the 
1 April 2019. 

 
(ii) That Officers be instructed to implement, as 

appropriate, any other statutory fees that may be 
brought into force during the 2018/19 financial 
year. 

 
(iii) That Officers be instructed to include the agreed 

fees in the 2019/20 annual fees and charges report 
that is presented to full Council. 

 

(iv) That, with any necessary modification, the 
proposed fees relevant to those licences and 
licensing related activities where the authority has 
the discretion to determine the fees, as set out in 
Appendix 3 and Appendix 4, on the 1 April 2019, 
be implemented. 
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(v) That, with any necessary modification, the 
proposed fees relevant to scrap metal licences, as 
set out in Appendix 4, with an understanding that if 
Council do not approve the measure, refunds will 
be given, be implemented immediately. 

 

(vi) That the inclusion of the new Animal Welfare 
licence fees, which were agreed by Members on 
Wednesday 12 September 2018 to come into effect 
on 1 October 2018 in order to comply with the new 
animal welfare legislation be noted.  

 

(vii) That Officers be instructed to include the fees in the 
2019/20 annual fees and charges report that is 
presented to full Council. 

 

(viii) That, with any necessary modification, the 
proposed fees relevant to driver licences, as set out 
in Appendix 5, with an understanding that if Council 
do not approve the measure, refunds will be given 
be implemented immediately.  

 

(ix) That the proposed fees relevant to hackney 
carriage vehicle, private hire vehicle and operator 
licences, as set out in Appendix 5 be implemented. 

 

(x) That Officers be instructed to include the proposed 
fees, as set out in Appendix 5, in the 2018/19 
annual fees and charges report that is presented to 
full Council. 

 
 

 

 


